Town of Guilderland

ALBANY COUNTY, ROUTE 20

GUILDERLAND, N. Y. 12084

(518) 356-1980

KEVIN A. MOSS SUPERVISOR JANE H. SPRINGER

February 8, 1985

Mr. Henry Williams Commissioner New York State Environmental Conservation Department 50 Wolf Road Albany, New York 12205

Dear Commissioner:

One of our mutual constituents has asked what progress the Department of Environmental Conservation is making in response to a letter written to the Department by Mr. James Lane, President of the McKownville Improvement Association. The subject matter of the letter was the amount of damage that may have been done to the McKownville Reservoir in the Town of Guilderland as a result of the Crossgates construction project. Mr. Fane sent a copy of his letter to me. I have enclosed a copy of a letter from another constituent concerning the same. I would appreciate it if you could have one of your employees bring my office up to date on where your investigation of this matter presently stands.

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.

Very truly yours,

Kevin A. Moss

CC: Linda Delfa

CC: James Lane

CC: Town Board